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CAUTION: External Email
To whom it may concern:

I am a resident of the Malloy apartment building, which is
located at 4337 15th Ave NE, Seattle, WA 98105.  I am writing
to you to express concern about project 3034224-LU, which is
located at 1415 NE 43rd St, Seattle, WA 98105.

I would like some assurance that construction on this site
adhere to standard Seattle noise code as described here:
https://www.seattle.gov/sdci/codes/codes-we-enforce-(a-
z)/noise-code
Specifically, that
-- all construction be limited to 7 AM to 7 PM on weekdays (9
AM to 7 PM on weekends and holidays),
-- impact (i.e., loud) construction be limited to 8 AM to 5 PM
on weekdays (9 AM to 5 PM on weekends and holidays).

Not adhering to these policies would be a significant
disturbance to those of us that live in Malloy.

Best,
Matthew Lorig
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